
 

 
 
 
 
 
26th November 2019 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
RE. P7 Taster Day Monday 2nd December 2019 
 
On Monday 2nd December 2019, Belfast Model School for Girls (BMSG) will welcome 

more than 300+ P7 girls from our partner primary schools to experience a day of learning 

and fun. 

 

To facilitate this annual, very worthwhile event, lessons for students in Year 8 – Year 10 

will be suspended and those girls are to spend the day working at home on their own school 

work. Students will be recorded as ‘not required to attend’ and so their attendance record 

will not be adversely affected. 

 

Students in Year 11 – Year 14 are to attend school as normal – their lessons will be as per 

their time table and school buses and school lunches will also operate as normal on the day. 

 

Please note: Monday 2nd December 2019 – Students Year 8 – 10 ONLY are NOT 

required to attend school. 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience these arrangements may cause and I thank you for your 

help and support with this matter.  

 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Ms P Stuart  
Principal 

	


